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Message from 
Headteacher: 
What a wonderful week 
it has been! We were 
truly blessed with 
glorious 
sunshine for our Sports 
Day, which brought joy 
and energy to the whole 

school community. It was a fantastic 
event, made possible by the 
incredible teamwork of our dedicated 
staff—thank you all. A special 
thank you also goes to Mrs Dalton and the 
fantastic sports leaders 
from TGS, whose help and leadership 
ensured the day ran smoothly. 
 
This week also saw the launch of our 
Faster Reading programme across 
Years 1 to 6. This marks a shift in our 
approach to reading, and we’re 
already seeing the children engaging with 
real enthusiasm. Please do 
ask your child to tell you all about it! 
 
In addition, we took part in a whole-school 
writing session online 
with the Pobble team. The buzz of 
excitement about writing could be 
felt throughout the school—your child will 
hopefully have lots to 
share about the creative work they 
produced. 
 
Mathematics has also taken centre stage 
this week, quite literally! 
Our school hallway has been full of 
mathematical exploration, and 
Little Robins have particularly warmed my 
heart as they’ve been 
playfully exploring number. As a maths 
specialist, seeing our youngest 
children beginning to think mathematically 
and with such joy is truly 
special. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
both today and always. Your 
willingness to help and your 

encouragement mean so much to us as a 
school family. 

 

 
 
 

 
Finally, due to the current weather 
warning, we have made the sensible 
decision to postpone DIY Saturday. 
Painting in the rain doesn’t sound 
like a wise or joyful choice! We’ll 
reschedule this soon and look 
forward to your support then. 
 
Wishing you a restful and safe weekend. 

Staff Philippa Gunn Art Evening 

Philippa Gunn who runs our weekly art 
club, kindly hosted a session for staff and 
family to enjoy! We think the finished 
results look great!  Philippa will be hosting 
a workshop for the children later this half 
term.   

 

Summer Fete – figures raised 

A massive thank you to all parents who 
attended the Spring Fair on Friday 23rd 
May 2025.  The PTFA managed to raise 
£609.67.  As always, a thank you to the 
PTFA for arranging such a successful 
event. 

School photos 

Links to school photos were sent out via 
Arbor to parents.  If you did not receive the 
link please let us know.  
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Key dates for your diary: 

Please see upcoming events: 
11th June – Author visit – C.S.Clifford 
4th July – Whole school swimming gala – 
REVISED DATE 
11th July – Whole school zoo trip 


